SOUTHEASTERN **CAMPUS BULLETIN**

SOUTHEASTERN BAPTIST OCT 24 1986 SEMINARY LIBRARY

> OFFICE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

October 27-31, 1986

XIV. 10

Tuesday, October 28

10:00 AM

Chapel: Mr. Jack Heath, Instructor in Christian

Education.

Wednesday, October 29

10:00 AM

Chapel: Dr. James Blackmore, Emeritus Professor

of A.Div Studies.

Thursday, October 30

10:00 AM

Chapel: Dr. Al Meiburg, Professor of Pastoral

Care.

10:30 or following

chapel.

Meeting of all December graduates. Rear of

Chapel auditorium. See notice.

1:00-3:00 PM

Autograph Party honoring Stewart Newman. See notes.

7:00 PM

Student-led vespers. Appleby Chapel.

8:00 PM

Campus-wide costume party. Multi-purpose room, Ledford. Refreshments, music, costume and pumpkin carving contests. Student Council-Social Committee.

Friday, October 31

10:00 AM

Student Forum, sponsored by Student Council. Coffee and donuts provided. Come and share your concerns.

Cafeteria.

10:00 AM

Conservative Evangelical Fellowship. Speaker: Julian Motley, pastor, Gorman Baptist Church and member of SBC Executive Comm. Appleby Chapel.

10:00 AM

Chaplain's Fellowship. Jeff Redfern, SEBTS alumnus

and chaplain at Dorothea Dix Hospital, speaker.

Bethea Room.

NOTICES:

DECEMBER

GRADUATION NOTES:

to attend a brief meeting on Thursday, October 30 immediately following chapel. The meeting will be at the rear of Binkley Chapel auditorium. Decisions will be made concerning the graduation banquet and the class gift. Please be present. (2) PHT or PWT certificates honoring spouses of graduates must be ordered now in the Business office.

AUTOGRAPH PARTY:

The seminary will host an autograph party honoring

Stewart A. Newman and his recent publication, A Free Church Perspective: A Study in Ecclesiology. Professor Newman taught theology at SEBTS from 1952-1966. Everyone is invited. Broyhill Great Room, Thursday, 1-3 PM.

LEDFORD NOTES:

(1) Ping pong tournament sign-up deadline is

November 1. (2) Two-person, superball golf tournament sign-up closes Oct.23. Sign up in Student Activities office, on gym
level, Ledford. (3) Men's and women's locker room facilities are open.

Lock rentals and tournament sign-up in the Student Activities office.

WOMENS FELLOWSHIP/ SUPPORT GROUP...

...will meet every Monday night (except 3rd Monday) from 7:30-8:30 p.m., 83 McDowell Dr. Free babysitting available. For further information, call

Shirley Ward, 556-7447.

MYERS BRIGGS WORKSHOP:

The Myers-Briggs Type Indicator (MBTI) workshop will be offered by the Chaplain on Tuesday, Nov. 25 at 7 p.m. in Ledford Multi-purpose room.

Participants must take the MBTI in the Chaplain's office before Friday, Nov. 21---workshop is limited to the first 25 who take the test. Cost is \$3.00, and interpretations will only be given at the workshop.

FACILITATORS NEEDED: Group facilitators are needed for small group sessions which are part of the Missions and Ministry Conference weekend to be held on the Southeastern campus Feb. 13-15. If you can serve or want more information, please contact David Holland, 556-2376.

CENTRIFUGE STAFFERS:

Applications and information regarding staff positions for the summer Centrifuge programs are available in the Student Affairs office.

Centrifuge is a program, sponsored by the Sunday School Board, which promotes the spiritual, social and emotional growth of young people. A variety of positions are available. Application deadline: December 1.

RIDGECREST SUMMER OPPORTUNITIES:

Life program team positions working as coordinators in program, music, outreach, fellowships, and recreation are available. Positions in preschool faculty and guest recreation are also open. George Boswell will interview Nov. 12 and 13. Applications and sign up in FIM.

MEALS ON WHEELS: Student volunteers are needed to deliver meals on wheels in Wake Forest. Routes usually take less than one hour. Call Lydia Lowie 556-3770 or Frances Pieper 556-1079.

BORROWING FROM Southeastern's agreement for reciprocal borrowing privileges with the Meredith College Library has MEREDITH LIBRARY: been modified to require that students use a form signed by a staff member of her or his library. For details, please see the statement posted on bulletin boards in the Library.

A.DIV STUDENTS: Dr. Charles Allen, head of the Religion Department, Campbell University, will be on campus Nov. 7 at 10:00 AM to speak to A.Div students. Adams 108

HELP FEED THE HUNGRY:

The Wake Forest-area Crisis Ministry needs volunteers to help at the South College Street Center anytime between 8:15-5:15, Monday-Friday.

Call Beth McLeod - 556-5660 for information.

The Off-Campus Ministries committee of the Student Council has received the follow request OFF-CAMPUS MINISTRIES: for help: A fourth grade student needs a "big sister" to help her learn to better relate to peers. If interested in more information, please contact Erskine Alvis, Off-campus ministries chairperson, at P.O. Box 2154, campus mail.

Material for the campus Bulletin must be received by 12 noon, Wednesday in the Student Affairs office, Ledford.